
Planning application comment was submitted on the 07 June 2023 11:43 AM

The following is a comment on application P231202/F by Mark Biggs

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: WHY Why do we need more housing in the parish. Only 2 1/2 miles away in Ross on Wye there are,
I believe, 600 houses being built or have been built in recent times - so it can't be a shortage of housing! It also
means probably in the region of 1000 extra cars on local roads. 
Villages that are hundreds of years old such as Lea and Bromsash have seen the size of their villages double
and this has caused a lot of the local lanes to become rat runs for cars and HGVs.
The local infrastructure, medical and schooling facilities and transport will just not cope with the continued
increase in population. 
Weston has already had a development that should be sufficient and building on an historical field is just wrong.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Mark

Last name: Biggs

Email:  

Postcode: HR9 7PG

Address: Oak View, Weston Under Penyard, HR9 7PG

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: Some care and maintenance on the lanes, not just continued
patching.

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=231202

Form reference: FS-Case-522101145




